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May Newsletter 
 

 
101 School Street 
Lodi, WI 53555 
 
Check us out on the web! 
https://elem.lodi.k12.wi.us/ 
(608)592-3842 

Check out School District of 
Lodi on Facebook! 

 

Lodi Elementary School and OSC 

Hello everyone!  

It is hard to believe it has only been a couple weeks since kids came back for Four Full Days 
of school.  The kids, staff, and families have done such a great job with the transition. The 
main theme I was hearing from kids and staff was happiness.  Happiness for kids to be back 
in school with friends and happiness for teachers and staff to have kids back full days. 
Thank you for all you have done and will continue to do to support our students through 
this transition from now until the end of the year.   

End of Year Activities and Student Transitions 
As we near the end of the 2020-2021 school year, we are still looking to have transition 
activities but they will be different or modified versions of what they have been in the 
past.  

 5th graders will be meeting with Ms. Baxter, Middle School Social Worker for 
Question and Answer Sessions  

 LES/OSC will be making welcome videos for incoming 3rd graders  
 
End of Year Reminders 
Earlier in the school year, there were changes made to the PreK-12 school calendar here is 
a table that highlights those changes.   
*******Please note that Wednesday, Jun 2 is a school day not a Collaboration/Catch Up 
day and Thursday, June 3 is the last day for kids******** 

Day Previous End of the 
Year Calendar 

Current Modified End of Year 
Calendar 

Monday, May 31 
(Memorial Day) 

No School  No School 

Tuesday, June 1 Scheduled School Day Scheduled School Day 

Wednesday, June 2 Staff Planning Day Scheduled School Day 

Thursday, June 3 Scheduled School Day Last Day for Students 

If you have questions or would like to connect feel free to email me at 
pisanmi@lodischoolswi.org or call at (608) 592-3842 ext 2102. 

 ~Mr. Pisani, LES/OSC Principal 

Important 

Announcements 
 

Summer Library 
Program 2021 
Information 

May 24-August 20 
 

OSC 5th grade 
graduation, May 27 - 

5:30-7pm 
@Habermann Park 

 

LES 5th grade 
graduation June 1 – 6-

7pm @LHS stadium 
 

Look for information 
coming soon about 

turning in devices and 
library books for virtual 

students! 

https://elem.lodi.k12.wi.us/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cdY6Ry3Vv5sQM563kUpIQ3trCbxTiQif/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cdY6Ry3Vv5sQM563kUpIQ3trCbxTiQif/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cdY6Ry3Vv5sQM563kUpIQ3trCbxTiQif/view?usp=sharing
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May 
 

May 10 
SDOL Board meeting, 
6:30pm 
 
May 25 
District Strategic 
Planning Event, Day 1 
5:30-8:30pm 
 
May 26 
OSC Board meeting, 
6:30pm 
 
May 27 
OSC 5th grade 
graduation, 5:30-7pm 
@Habermann Park 
 
May 31 
NO SCHOOL – 
Memorial Day 
 
June 1 
LES 5th grade 
graduation, 6-7pm 
@LHS stadium 
 
June 3 
District Strategic 
Planning Event, Day 2 
5:30-8:30pm 
 
June 3 
Last day of school! 
 
June 14 
First day of Summer 
School, Session 1 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3 4 Full Days  

& Online 

4 4 Full Days 

& Online 

 

5 Catch-up 

Day 

 

6 4 Full Days  

& Online 

 

7 4 Full Days  & 

Online 

 

10 4 Full 

Days  & 

Online 

 

11 4 Full 

Days  & 

Online 

12 Catch-up 

Day 

13 4 Full Days  

& Online 

 

14 4 Full Days  & 

Online 

 

17 4 Full 

Days  & 

Online 

 

18 4 Full 

Days  & 

Online 

 

19 Catch-up 

Day 

20 4 Full Days  

& Online 

 

21 4 Full Days  & 

Online 

 

24 4 Full 

Days  & 

Online 

25 4 Full 

Days  & 

Online 

26 Catch-up 

Day  

27 4 Full Days  

& Online 

28 4 Full Days  & 

Online 

31 NO 

SCHOOL – 

MEMORIAL 

DAY 

    

         

 

June 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 1 4 Full Days 

& Online 

 

2 4 Full Days & 

Online 

 

3 Last day of 

school for kids 

 

4 Last day of 

school for staff 

 
7  

 

8  9  10  

 

11  

 

14 Summer 

School 

15 Summer 

School 

 

16 Summer 

School 

17 Summer 

School 

 

18  

 

21 Summer 

School 

22 Summer 

School 

23 Summer 

School 

24 Summer 

School 

25  

28 Summer 

School 

29 Summer 

School 

30 Summer 

School 

1 Summer 

School 

2  
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Shutter Space 

  

The 4th graders are having a great 

time with their chick unit! 
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Notes from the School Nurse… 

 
Jean Winter, RN, BSN, MS 
winteje@lodischoolswi.org 
(608) 438-3100 

 

Vision Screening 
 

Vision screening -- 

May 17th: 3rd Grade LES & OSC students 

May 18th: 5th Grade LES & OSC students 

 
The School Health Services program routinely screens students for possible 

vision problems in order to identify any barriers to learning that might be 

corrected. This year, we will be doing a vision and hearing screening on the 

3rd and 5th grade students on May 17th and May18th. However, if you have a 

child in a different grade level and would like your child to be screened, just let 

us know. We would be glad to screen them also. It is important to screen 

students to identify those with possible problems and to refer them to the 

appropriate health care provider. 

 
Vision screening is done using a standard Sloan letter 

distance acuity chart.  Students who wear corrective lenses 

are screened with the lenses on and each eye tested 

separately.  Using the Sloan letter chart at the critical line, 

20/32, the child must correctly identify 3 out of 5 letters in 

each eye to pass. Parents are informed by mail if their child 

does not pass the screening. 

 

Sincerely,    

 
Rodney Barrow School Nurse. 

barroro@lodischoolswi.org 

Primary School  (608)592-3855 ext1004 

 
Jean Winter School Nurse 

winteje@lodischoolswi.org 

(608) 438-3100 

 

For more 

information: 

 
 

Eye Screening 
information from Prevent 

Blindness 
 

Tips for Parents on 
Digital Screens and 

Vision 
 

 
 

Student Health Services 
– School District of Lodi 

 

 

  

mailto:winteje@lodischoolswi.org
mailto:barroro@lodischoolswi.org
mailto:winteje@lodischoolswi.org
http://preventblindness.org/wp-content/uploads/2011/06/VisionScreeningsandEyeExams.pdf
http://preventblindness.org/wp-content/uploads/2011/06/VisionScreeningsandEyeExams.pdf
http://preventblindness.org/wp-content/uploads/2011/06/VisionScreeningsandEyeExams.pdf
https://preventblindness.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Childrens-Vision-Digital-Screen-Tips-8.5x11Final.pdf
https://preventblindness.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Childrens-Vision-Digital-Screen-Tips-8.5x11Final.pdf
https://preventblindness.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Childrens-Vision-Digital-Screen-Tips-8.5x11Final.pdf
https://www.lodi.k12.wi.us/our-families/health-services
https://www.lodi.k12.wi.us/our-families/health-services
https://wisconsin.preventblindness.org/signs-of-possible-eye-problems-in-children/
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School Social Worker Highlights 

 
Mikaela Lee 
leemi@lodischoolswi.org 
(608) 438-3100 

 

School Value Survey 
 

Hello families, 
 
I am Mikaela Lee, the school Social Worker at Lodi Elementary and 
OSC. It has been a joy being here this year and getting to know your 
kids better.  
 
Here at LES/OSC, we intentionally connected with staff and parent 
representatives to identify the values we hope to promote within the 
school. The values that resonated most were: Belonging, Supportive, 
Kindness, Growth, and Safety.  
 
As we move forward to establish these values, we would like to know 
how you feel we are currently promoting these values. This will help us 
identify areas for growth moving forward. 
 
To help support this effort a parent survey will be coming home with 
your child to ask about school culture. It is also available online here. 
This survey asks how well the school is doing with promoting the values 
of belonging, kindness, growth, safety and creating a supportive 
environment. If you wish you can also put your contact information down 
on the survey so that we can learn a little more about how you feel we 
are doing in these areas. The goal of this survey is to better understand 
how we are doing with cultivating these values in our community and 
learning what areas we need to take a better look at. 
 

Sincerely,    

 
Mikaela Lee 

leemi@lodischoolswi.org 

(608) 592-3842 ext. 2136 

For more 

information: 
 
 

 
 

Social Emotional 
Learning @ LES/OSC 

 
Parent Feedback Survey 

on LES/OSC Values 

 

mailto:leemi@lodischoolswi.org
https://forms.gle/Qqd3gv7hNk95ixoF9
https://elem.lodi.k12.wi.us/our-schools/student-services
https://elem.lodi.k12.wi.us/our-schools/student-services
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Uac9J8rz-Bt7CxmmoBau-_UaeZ-xRP9roGMc4suibv4/edit?ts=608c5149
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Uac9J8rz-Bt7CxmmoBau-_UaeZ-xRP9roGMc4suibv4/edit?ts=608c5149

